
 

 
 
 

 
May 2023 
 
 
Dear Student 

 
We write to confirm that we have reserved a place for you in the Associated Sixth Form for 
September, subject to your meeting the entry requirements.   We are assuming that you still wish to 
take the subjects that you indicated on the subject application form.  If there are any changes to be 
made, please email the Sixth Form office at associatedsixthform@staidans.co.uk as soon as possible.  
We particularly want to hear from you if you have changed your mind and you will not be 
accepting the place in our Sixth Form.   
 
You are no doubt looking forward to a well-earned summer break. Before then, we hope that you 
will enjoy the transition study materials which each subject will be providing; these will be available 
on the schools’ websites from the beginning of July.  We would also like to invite you to attend our 
Year 11 induction Day for students new to the Sixth Form (but no parents on this occasion) on 
Tuesday 27 June starting at St John Fisher school at 9.00 am and finishing at St Aidan’s at 12.30pm.   
 
Please let us know if you are unable to attend.  There will be a registration desk inside the Collins 
entrance to the school.  During the event you will meet other students new to the Associated Sixth 
Form, staff as well as current students and experience both school sites; there will also be an 
opportunity to attend a Taster Session in one of your chosen subjects.  You can wear smart/casual 
clothing, as we are not Sixth Form Dress Code compliant on this day.  After the conference you will 
be reminded of the importance of coming to Enrolment Day on 24 August, when you have received 
your GCSE results.  
 
We enclose a student medical information form. Please use this to update us with any new 
information that is not already held in school.   
 
If you have not yet sent in your photograph, please can we ask you to forward a current digital  
passport-style photograph to: sixthformidphotos@staidans.co.uk entering your name in the subject  
line of the email.  If you do not submit a new image, we will use your school photograph from Year 
11.  As these are required to produce your ID badges for the start of the September term, please 
send in your photograph by 1 June 2023. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

            
  

C I Kidman        J Sharpe 
Director of Sixth, St Aidan’s   Director of Sixth, St John Fisher 
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